
CHECK OUT THE OUTREACH NOOK
Our Community Outreach Team has been brainstorming ways to get the word out about the
needs of the six local service organizations that our church supports, as well as idea how
we can celebrate the generous response by our congregation (collections, drives, etc.). We
would like to thank Renee Proctor for creating a warm and inviting Nook which shares
information about each organization, current announcements, and past initiatives. The
Nook is located in the lower Narthex next to the elevator. Come take a look! 
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INTRODUCING OUR NEW CHURCH SOFTWARE  
In April, the church purchased software called Realm from ACS Technologies. It is designed
to connect our congregation by integrating the core components of running a church:
administration, accounting, and community. The are two parts to our account; the
Accounting Plan tracks our financial contributions, fund accounting, chart of accounts,
produce contribution statements, and much more. The Connect Plan will allow our entire
congregation to engage with each other! In the near future, you will be invited to set up an
account with a personal profile, allowing you to peruse our church directory, look up
birthdays, anniversaries, and phone numbers. You will also be able to view your financial
contributions. *Note: those who pledged a financial commitment in 2024 should have been
emailed a Pledge Statement generated by Realm on October 28. Please reach out to the
church if you did not receive it. 


